PUBLIC CONSULTATION FEEDBACK FORM
PROPOSED RULES FOR DEBT SETTLEMENT SERVICE PROVIDERS

Your views and input are important. The Ministry of Consumer Services would like your feedback on proposed regulation changes to the Collection Agencies Act that would better protect consumers who use or consider debt settlement services. 
Please submit your general comments or input on specific recommendations set out in the consultation paper posted on the Regulatory Registry at http://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/ .
You may also use this form to  input your comments. Please save and email your completed form to the Ministry of Consumer Services at consumerpolicy@ontario.ca.   The closing date for receiving feedback is April 30, 2014.
	Your contact information. Please provide your name, title and the full name and address of your organization if you are submitting comments on behalf of an organization.
(insert contact information)


	
	

	About You or Your Organization
(please check the appropriate box)

☐	Consumer
☐	Debt Settlement provider 
☐	Credit counselling provider 
☐	Other Industry Participant    (e.g., creditor, bankruptcy trustee)  

	
  

☐Other: 

	

     


	Consultation Proposals

	1. Prohibited representations 

	(insert comments – if necessary the box will expand as you type)




	2. Required representations 

	(insert comments)




	3. Fee limits 

	(insert comments)




	4. Contracts 

	(insert comments)




	5. Prohibited practices 

	(insert comments)




	6. Record keeping 

	(insert comments)




	7. Changes to existing rules 

	(insert comments)




	8. In-force date

	(insert comments)




	We are interested in any other comments or suggestions you wish to make.

	(insert comments)





	[bookmark: _GoBack]Send Feedback to consumerpolicy@ontario.ca by April 30, 2014

Privacy Statement

Please note that unless agreed otherwise by the Ministry of Consumer Services, all submissions received from organizations in response to this consultation will be considered public information and may be used and disclosed by the ministry to help the ministry in evaluating and revising its proposal. This may involve disclosing any response received to other interested parties. 

An individual who provides a response and indicates an affiliation with an organization will be considered to have submitted the response on behalf of that organization. 

Responses received from individuals who do not indicate an affiliation with an organization will not be considered to be public. Responses from individuals may be used and disclosed by the ministry to help evaluate and revise the proposal. Any personal information such as an individual's name and contact details will not be disclosed by the ministry without the individual’s prior consent unless required by law.

If you have any questions about the collection of this information, please contact consumerpolicy@ontario.ca.




